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19th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
A very warm welcome to Reception! 
 
Thank you for supporting us with the home visit and bravely leaving your children at the 
classroom door.  This has really helped the children to learn the morning routine, settle 
quickly and be independent. 
 
As parents, there is always a lot to take on board during the first few weeks and our aim is 
give you information as required. To help with this please always read the school 
newsletter to stay up to date about what is happening in school and look out for the 
reception emails on Thursdays.  Sometimes we will also put posters outside our classroom 
doors or ask the class PTA rep to add things to the class Facebook group (ran by parents 
not the school). 
 
 

***Key dates coming up*** 
 
Reception welcome meeting – Wednesday 25th September 6-7pm (adults only please) – 
really useful information about reception routines, learning and how you can help at home. 
 
PTA AGM – Thursday 3rd October 7pm – all welcome – the PTA is a great way to meet 
other parents and be involved in the life of the school. 
 
Flu vaccination – Thursday 10th October – all children are offered a flu vaccination please 
refer to correspondence that will be sent out about this soon. 
 
Harvest celebration for reception children - Friday 18th October – 2.30pm (younger 
siblings welcome) – the children will be singing some harvest songs and sharing their 
learning about Autumn. 
 
Learning reviews – Tuesday 22nd October or Thursday 24th October – you will book your 
appointment time via eschools (logins and details on how to book will be sent out shortly) 
 
Photograph day – Wednesday 23rd October – all children will be photographed 
individually and as a class. 
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*** Requests*** 

 
We would be very grateful if next week (Monday 23rd September) you could send your child 
to school with a real vegetable of their choice (each child only needs one vegetable). This 
could be anything from a humble potato to a corn on the cob.  The children will be using the 
vegetables as part of our learning about Supertato Veggies Assemble. 
 
 
If at any point you have any questions, please ask your child’s class teacher and we look 
forward to seeing you at our Welcome Meeting next week. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Reception Team 
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